
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

~N O T I C E~ 
 
 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Sussex County Municipal Utilities 
Authority’s Regular Meeting scheduled for Wednesday, May 7, 2025 at 3:00 
p.m. at the Solid Waste Facility Administration Building located at 34 South, 
Route 94, Lafayette, New Jersey HAS BEEN CANCELLED.    
  
 

       BY ORDER OF THE SUSSEX COUNTY 
    MUNICIPAL UTILITIES AUTHORITY 

 
                Andrea Cocula, Secretary 

 
 


